
February 3, 2014 
Student Union Assembly  
2nd Floor 
c/o SOAR 
 
 
Dear Chair Shaz Umer,  
 
Under my duties as the Cowell representative of the Student Union Assembly and Article III 
Section A of the SUA Constitution, I present my 2014 winter quarter and evaluation to the 
Assembly. I will outline all of my events, logistical planning, activities and constructive 
criticism, with areas of improvement in hopes of providing a detailed account in this month’s 
report. 
 
Quarterly update on events of the college/organization: 
Held weekly office hours in Senate Office 
Cowell Room 135 

1/9/14-present In Progress 

Funded: SAFE, Indian Student Org, UCSC 
TaeKwondo, Vagina Monologues, UCSC 
Ethics Bowl, Japanese Student Association, 
Lambda Alpha Theta 

1/9-1/30/14 In Progress 

 
Winter Quarter review areas of improvements:  

 
• I suggest that SUA meetings should meet earlier than 8 pm (i.e. meet at 7 pm, not 8 pm). 

 
• It would be ideal if SUA had some way to record meetings for better awareness and 

transparency to the student body. 
 

• I would like to see the SUA website updated with each representative’s office hours, 
contact information (i.e. email address), and monthly reports. 

 
In conclusion, I provide this summary as my detailed monthly report and evaluation from Cowell 
College for Winter Quarter 2014. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Jessica Ly 
Cowell College SUA Representative 
JL63824@ucsc.edu 
 
Cc:  Cowell College  

Student Union Assembly 
Undergraduate Student Association	
  


